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Thanksgiving Break

Reminder! AACS will be closed Monday, November 20th - Friday,
November 24th for Thanksgiving Break. We wish everyone a fun and
safe break!

Students will return on Monday, November 27th

Homework Survey

Dear AACS Families,

We are sending this survey to gain a better understanding of how homework affects your child and
family. Please respond to all questions with as much information as possible. It shouldn't take too
long.

Thank you,
AACS Administration



Kindergarten Homework Survey
Dear AACS Families, We are sending this survey to gain a better understanding of how homework
affects your child and family. Please respond to all questions with as much information as
possible. It shouldn't take too long. Thank you, AACS Administration

launch forms.gle

First Grade Homework Survey
Dear AACS Families, We are sending this survey to gain a better understanding of how homework
affects your child and family. Please respond to all questions with as much information as
possible. It shouldn't take too long. Thank you, AACS Administration

launch forms.gle

Second Grade Homework Survey
Dear AACS Families, We are sending this survey to gain a better understanding of how homework
affects your child and family. Please respond to all questions with as much information as
possible. It shouldn't take too long. Thank you, AACS Administration

launch forms.gle

https://forms.gle/DZdPw9Mq7UGNS4U59
https://forms.gle/9yEqYfgEkniMnemF9
https://forms.gle/jTiM1cDcLKGutmwJ7


Third Grade Homework Survey
Dear AACS Families, We are sending this survey to gain a better understanding of how homework
affects your child and family. Please respond to all questions with as much information as
possible. It shouldn't take too long. Thank you, AACS Administration

launch forms.gle

Fourth Grade Homework Survey
Dear AACS Families, We are sending this survey to gain a better understanding of how homework
affects your child and family. Please respond to all questions with as much information as
possible. It shouldn't take too long. Thank you, AACS Administration

launch forms.gle

Fifth Grade Homework Survey
Dear AACS Families, We are sending this survey to gain a better understanding of how homework
affects your child and family. Please respond to all questions with as much information as
possible. It shouldn't take too long. Thank you, AACS Administration

launch forms.gle

Sixth - Eighth Grade Homework Survey

https://forms.gle/JbV3X76ZmYEHcuby8
https://forms.gle/kckwLAJDbVXmS2Yq7
https://forms.gle/3Khq9hz36AsfLX5b9
https://forms.gle/Xn6ePD6uKAZeZ1t98


Dear AACS Families, We are sending this survey to gain a better understanding of how homework
affects your child and family. Please respond to all questions with as much information as
possible. It shouldn't take too long. Thank you, AACS Administration

launch forms.gle

Upcoming Events

Basketball
Try-Outs: Monday, November 13th-Wednesday November 15th from
3:30-5pm in
the AACS Nest (Gym)

Cheer
Skills Camp: Tuesday, November 14th & Wednesday, November 15th
from 3:30-5pm in the Middle School Commons

Tryouts: Thursday, November 16th from 3:30-5pm in the Middle School Commons

W d C h !

https://forms.gle/Xn6ePD6uKAZeZ1t98


We are searching for a Girls Basketball Head Coach. If you or someone you know is interested,
please let Ms. Starkey know.

The winter basketball season is quickly approaching and we need to have this position filled
before tryouts November 14-16.

Michelle Starkey
Physical Educator | Athletic Director
Aurora Academy Charter School

Middle School Head Coach .pdf

Download
1.7 MB

A Note of Gratitude and Thanks
During the month of November, Aurora Academy staff and students are reflecting on what we are
grateful for and how we all can show citizenship for our community. We would love to hear from
our valued families about what and who you are grateful for at Aurora Academy Charter School.

launch forms.gle

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6539740542b932f7b4ea054b
https://forms.gle/THrFceBYjncqK9SZ7


Kids Ski Passport

The CSCUSA Ski Passport gives skiers and snowboarders in grades
3–6 the opportunity to explore 20 Colorado Ski Country USA
member ski areas. And, at just $65, it gives parents an easy way to
hit the slopes without breaking the bank.
Whether your student is just getting started, a confident
intermediate, or putting the grownups to shame, get more
mountains for your money—and 2 free Junior daily rental packages
from Christy Sports—with every CSCUSA Ski Passport.

Click on the picture to learn more information

https://www.coloradoski.com/resorts/
https://bit.ly/46TzVsc
https://www.coloradoski.com/passes-and-deals/ski-passport/?utm_source=ActiveCampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_content=Help+your+students+get+a+Ski+Passport++It+s+as+easy+as+A-B-C%21&utm_campaign=Ski+Passport+-+23-24+Educator+Kit


Parent Board Meeting

Board of Directors Meeting
Monday, December 4th, 2023 at 6pm in the AACS Library

You can find the Board Agenda and Minutes on our website: AACS
Board Agenda & Minutes

https://www.aacademy.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=288728&pageId=1120209
https://www.aacademy.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=288728&pageId=1119749


Aurora Academy Charter School
Email: mainoffice@aacademy.org
Website: aacademy.org
Location: 10251 East 1st Avenue, Aurora, CO, USA
Phone: 303-367-5983
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/AuroraAcademyCharter

Nicole Curnow
Nicole is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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